


From: Snider, Christina
To: Moore, Ann
Subject: Proposed Code of Conduct for All County Boards, Commissions, Committees and Community Planning and

Sponsor Groups [Board Letter]
Date: Sunday, September 18, 2022 11:54:06 PM

Approved.
 

Christina Snider
(she/her/hers)
Chief Deputy County Counsel - County of San Diego 
1600 Pacific Highway, Room 355 | San Diego, CA 92101 
(o) (619) 531-6229 (m) (619) 993-0551
christina.snider@sdcounty.ca.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain information protected by the attorney-client privilege, the
attorney work product doctrine or other applicable privileges or confidentiality laws or regulations. 
If you are not an intended recipient, you may not review, use, copy, disclose or distribute this
message or any of the information contained in this message to anyone.  If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of this message and any
attachments.  Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any
other privilege.
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